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29th April 2025 
 
Dear Parents and Carers 
 
Re: WW2 Immersive experience in-school event: Monday 19th May 2025   
 
As part of our whole school topic "Fallen Fields", we are excited to welcome a visitor from 
Murton Park- an educational museum specialising in immersive historical experiences- into 
school to support our learning about World War Two.  
 
A costumed expert will deliver an engaging and interactive session for the children, using 
replica artefacts and storytelling to bring this period of history to life. The session will 
include opportunities for pupils to handle objects, ask questions, and deepen their 
understanding of life during the war.  
 
This in-school visit offers a valuable opportunity to enrich the children’s learning and links 
directly to our history curriculum. Currently Conkers are studying life in WW1 and Oaks are 
exploring WW2, so this visit will enhance both classes understanding of life back in time. 
 
The charge for this exciting experience will be £7 per pupil. This is now available on your 
child’s ParentPay account and is due by 19th May. 
 
 
Thank you for your continued support in enriching our students' educational experiences. 
 
   
Kind regards 
 
Susie Kemp  
School Administrator 
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